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This has been an eventful week here at the Stillwaters Estates office and
so today’s blog is all about this and that!  

In our once-every-three-years effort to change and test batteries in Medical
Alert buttons we traversed the neighborhood, chatted with residents and
dashed between showers to get the old batteries out and the new batteries in.
We are able to get new batteries in and tested for about half of the
neighborhood in four days!  Whew!  

For the rest of the neighborhood we will be back out in a couple weeks to
finish the job.  Having monitored medical and fire alarms in each of our homes
is part of the value of living in Stillwaters Estates.  Monitoring of the security
system by Custom Security is part of the monthly maintenance fee paid while
living here in Stillwaters.  We all hope we don’t need it but when you do it
is very nice to have that security.

Well, now it is Friday and this blog is all about saying thank you to all of
our kind and patient residents who allow this brief intrusion.  We appreciate
your allowing us to make sure batteries are up-to-date and at the ready for the
next four or so years.

THANK YOU!

Quote of the week:

In matters of style, swim with the current; in matters of principle, stand like a
rock. – Thomas Jefferson
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Happenings this week::

Tuesday, April 28 – Reminder:   The EMS ballots must be mailed and
postmarked by Tuesday.

Tuesday, April 28  –  The flower basket workshop at Pioneer West is Tuesday,
April 28, at 1:00 p.m.  We’ve only got three people signed up.  Come on folks!  
This will be fun and will get you in the mood for spring.   Call or email me back
today!

Friday, May 1 –  The Rochester High School Jazz Band will be performing
on May 1st at 4:00 p.m. here in The Gathering Place.  Let’s really turnout and
let them know we appreciate their efforts to come and entertain us!


